








From: Jay Epstein
To: Markham, Lory P. - PDR
Subject: RE: Fulton Hill Development Proposal
Date: Monday, January 04, 2016 9:34:56 AM

Lory  here are my questions and concerns
 
My name is Jay Epstein. I am the developer and builder of Fulton Village that included 62 single
family homes that were sold as a mixed income development thru Richmond Redevelopment and
Housing. I am now building the remaining 45 single family homes known as the Villas at Rockets
Landing. I started this development 9 years ago. The goal was to establish home ownership in a
redevelopment area of Richmond designated as Fulton that is surrounded by rental apartments. We
are in the process of building the final phase of market rate homes in Fulton priced from the
$230,000’s to the $280,000’s.
As the city council looks at this development questions arise.

1.       Does Fulton need additional apartments? I believe not we are saturated with apartments
already in this area.   It would be better that this community had condos for sale that help
to establish home ownership.
 

2.         How will the apartments be financed? Will this community be a low income tax credit
apartment complex financed by VHDA. What assurances from the developer can be
documented to prevent this from happening?

 
 
Jay Epstein
Developer/Builder
Health E Community Enterprise of Va Inc
264H McLaws Circle
Williamsburg Virginia 23185
757 592 4855
 

From: Markham, Lory P. - PDR [mailto:Lory.Markham@richmondgov.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 12:32 PM
To: Jay Epstein
Cc: Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR
Subject: Fulton Hill Development Proposal
 
Jay,
 
Here is a link to the ordinances regarding the performance agreement about the
development proposal we discussed:
 
https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2536640&GUID=8AE3A19D-9110-
4D8D-BE90-CC39E2F18267&Options&Search
 
There are other links on this page that will take you to the other five ordinances that relate
to this development. Please let me know if you have any questions. If you would like to
submit anything in writing to be considered by the Planning Commission, please send it to

mailto:Jaye@hec-va.com
mailto:Lory.Markham@richmondgov.com
https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2536640&GUID=8AE3A19D-9110-4D8D-BE90-CC39E2F18267&Options&Search
https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2536640&GUID=8AE3A19D-9110-4D8D-BE90-CC39E2F18267&Options&Search


me and I will make sure they receive it.
 
Thank you,
Lory
 
_______________________________________
Lory Markham
(804) 646-6309
City of Richmond
Department of Planning and Development Review
 
Land Use Administration
 
City Zoning Map
 

http://www.richmondgov.com/planninganddevelopmentreview/LandUseAdministration.aspx
http://map.richmondgov.com/zoning/?lon=-77.468504738445&lat=37.52975996856559&zl=12&vemapstyle=r&dd=false

